
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Sirs 
  
Re: Kent and Medway Vascular Clinical Network Programme 

On behalf of East Kent Hospitals University Foundation Trust (EKHUFT), I am writing to support 
the submission of the Public Consultation Business Case (PCBC) for the changes to the pathway 
for the delivery of inpatient vascular services.  The business case has been approved by the Board 
of Directors.  
 
The development of the Kent and Medway Vascular Network drives the transformation of the 
service and this case makes progress towards the creation of a single Arterial Centre for Kent and 
Medway supported by a Non-Arterial Centre. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

                                                            
 
Susan Acott    Phil Cave 
Chief Executive    Director of Finance    
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